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October 2021 
 

Dear  
 
Thank you for your letter of application to be on the Trafalgar Learning Council (LC). I was really 
impressed with your letter, and your brilliant ideas.  
 
Congratulations – you have been selected to join the LC. We currently have 5 members of the LC, some 
from each year group, but I will be encouraging more to join us.  
 
Our first meeting will be on Wednesday 20th October, 1.15pm in my room, and we will be meeting 
approximately once per month.  
 
I look forward to working with you to make the learning even better in our school.  
 
 
Kind regards,   
 

 
 
Miss Green 
Co-Headteacher 
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